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The following guidance is expected for fall 2021; however, the guidance is subject to change based on 
recommendations from DPH or Executive



Note:  Students, faculty, and staff who have been in close contact with someone who has COVID-19 are not required to 
quarantine if they have been fully vaccinated against the disease and show no symptoms. 

Student Life 
Institutions are expected to resume traditional student life activities beginning fall 2021.  Mitigation practices as 
recommended by DPH should be practiced and observed during these activities. 

Events and Gatherings 
Each institution should follow the most recent Executive Order from the Governor related to events and gatherings.  
Beyond that guidance, institutions may establish institution-specific guidelines for hosting events and gatherings that 
include appropriate mitigation. 

Travel 
As of May 2021, The State of Georgia is no longer under a non-essential travel ban. Regular travel may resume under 
normal travel policies. Institutions should carefully consider international travel restrictions and requirements prior to 
authorizing international travel. 

Athletics 
Institutions should follow their athletic conference guidelines for Covid-19.  Institutions not affiliated with a conference 
should develop guidelines appropriate for their institution and its athletes. 

All guidance listed here is subject to change based on recommendations from the Georgia 


